
SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919
     (907) 828-8254        Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org

Meeting: February 23, 2022 – Regular Board of Education Meeting

Category: Business Item

Subject: Southeast Island School District (SISD) American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and 
Prevention Plan for the 2021-2022 School Year

RECOMMENDATION
It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the proposed updates 
to the SISD American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and Prevention Plan for the 2021-2022 School 
Year. 

PERTINENT FACTS:
The SISD American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and Prevention Plan for the 2021-2022 School 
Year identifies the COVID-19 mitigation and prevention strategies that will be in place for the 
2021-22 school year.  It has been widely circulated for input from our stakeholders, including 
students, parents, employees, community members, Alaska Department of Public Health, and 
others.  At the September 3, 2021, regular meeting, the original plan was approved; the current 
version was approved October 26, 2021. 

Following a meeting of the mitigation advisory committee, which was open to all staff including 
many parents, it was recommended that Sections 3 and 5 be completely changed in addition to 
some minor changes throughout the document.  Changes will be highlighted at the meeting.

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Approve the proposed updates to the SISD American Rescue Plan Act Mitigation and 
Prevention Plan for the 2021-2022 School Year
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